
From: Robeft P Jorgensen fmpo_medic@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 3:56 PM
To: McCafthy,Terry; Wisneski, Aron
Subject: Blaine Ave Proposal

Dear Sirs,

Attached are documents to support and show the proposal I would like to see made to Blaine Ave
between Kinzie Ave and Osborne Blvd. The idea is to make parking easier for residents on both sides of
the street by allowing alternate night parking next to the boulevard. Cost would be painting of white
parking lane and possible signs which state alternate street parking. lt would also make sñow plowing
and sweeping the same as the rest of the areas in the city. I knocked on all of the houses one weekend
and this is the response I got. There was one who did not like the idea as she was afraid it might cause
accidents.

I have it figured out that curb to curb is 29.5 ft.lf there are 2 parking lanes 9 ft, that leaves 1 1.5 ft of
driving lane down the center at all times. At night there would be 20.5 ft only shifting dependent on the
calendar day. Parking could be done during daylight hours on both sides of the street.

Tìis would allow the resident's more parking closer to their home, a big plus in the winter.

Robert P Jorgensen
262-637-OgLt
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